
As a resident of the State of Oregon, I am concerned about the effects of a bill that would deprive any 

person of food and water at the last stages of life as indicated in HB 4135. Perhaps we should think in 

terms of our own family. Would I want my father or mother to be treated in this manner? I ask you to 

please vote no on HB 4135. 

  

Thank you. 

  

  

Cecile Beckerman 

bnadia29@aol.com 

 

mailto:bnadia29@aol.com

